



CARE1ST CHANGES...ACTION REQUIRED!

September 1, 2017

Dear Care1st and ONECare Providers and Staff:

Provider Network Operations is now Network Management. In addition, our <u>email</u> <u>addresses</u> and our <u>website address</u> have changed!

Please update your existing Care1st contacts with our new email address and update your internet explorer favorite with our new website address ASAP!

Individual Email Addresses:

- Old email addresses ended in: @care1st.com
- New email addresses end in: @care1staz.com

Everything else should remain the same!

Network Management Email Address:

- Old email address: pnoaz@care1st.com
- New email address: SM_AZ_PNO@care1staz.com

Website Address:

Follow the steps below to access our new website:

- 1) Delete your current saved link or favorite for Care1st
- 2) Open a new browser session
- 3) Type in our website www.care1staz.com
- 4) Save as a new link or favorite

Please contact Care1st Network Management as outlined below with any questions.

Thank you!